
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
January 10, 2017 
 
TO:  City Commission 
 
THRU: Dennis Beach, City Manager 
  Greg Harrison, Assistant City Manager 

  John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer 
 
FROM:   Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager 
 

 
Issue 

 
Staff is seeking City Commission approval of a Resolution to approve Work Authorization 
No. 1 to Kimley-Horn & Associates (KHA) (See Exhibit “A”) in the sum of $90,000.00 
whereas the City Manager may approve a reimbursement to the CRA of up to $45,000.00. 
 
Recommendation 

 
Staff recommends Approval of the Resolution. 
 
Background 

 
The City wishes to retain KHA to provide traffic engineering services as described in Exhibit 
“A” (attached). KHA will assist the City and CRA to meet the requirements of the East Area 
Transit-Oriented Corridor (ETOC) Land Use Plan Amendment, primarily to address 
transportation issues in and around the boundaries of the ETOC and develop transportation 
systems management (TSM) improvements along Atlantic Boulevard and neighborhood 
protection/enhancements. 
 
Staff recommends approval. 


